
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Day, JonathanJonathan.Day@mail.house.gov

Date: 8/18/2017 5:11:20 PM
Subject: Re: SC Chamber Night

​You too. See you there.


From: Day, Jonathan 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 5:09 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: SC Chamber Night 
 
Ok thanks Danny. Joe will be at Chamber night. Hope you are well. have a great weekend.

On Aug 18, 2017, at 5:05 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Jonathan,
I hope that all is well. You're office hopefully has received the attached letter from LG Bryant. This subject 
will be addressed as a question next Wednesday evening at the SC Chamber Washington night. Please let 
me know if y'all need more information, and I'll be glad to provide it. Thanks

Danny Varat
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